
 Dates to Remember 
 

Tuesday 1 March Parent Group AGM at 7.30am via Google Meets.  All welcome 

Friday 1 April PhotoLife Studios portrait and class photographs taken today 

Tuesday  12 April Community of Learning afternoon between 3:15 – 5:00pm 

Monday  2-6 May Y5/6 School Camp at Sir Peter Blake Marine Education Centre 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Nau mai, haere mai! 

 

Working Bee thank you 
Thank you all who came to the Working Bee. It was fabulous to get the old dental clinic cleared, more room created in the patrol 
shed for storage and the old shed removed to make more room for bike stands. An extra thank you to Mat Dunne for helping to 
make it happen!  
 
Now it’s time to get the area concreted! We have had an offer to get the job done but if you've got 
spare concrete mix lying around that you’d like to donate please let us know. The area is about 2.5m 
x 3m. 
 

Bake Sale  
On Friday a group of children held a bake sale to fundraise for camp.  What a great place it was to 
set up with all those hungry footballers around!  I did enjoy my sausage roll and chocolate cake! They 
raised $539.30!  Tu meke! 
 

While you're at work and play we've been busy learning… 
We're sorry you can't make it into school to see for yourselves so we’re sharing some of our learning 
here!  We look forward to having all our whānau coming in to visit us soon - we miss you!  
 
Te korowai o Whānau Kokoru - Whānau Kokoru’s korowai 
Whānau Kokoru use the korowai to represent the mana they show when displaying the Bayswater Values. They have discussed 
what it means to be proud of what you do and what the values look like in school life. This year the base of the korowai is made 
from flax. 
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In maths Whānau Kokoru have been using data squares to  
sort data and have then written statements about what they noticed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

In maths Whānau Wai have been analysing data and graphing the results. 
The tamariki chose which type of graph they thought would be best to display 
the data - some tamariki had a go at a pie graph! 

 
 
 
 
 
In Room 9a our newest tamariki have been learning how to  
draw faces, they wrote about what makes them unique. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Room 9b had fun writing about something they did in the holidays  
and illustrated this using paint. 
 
 

 

Communication of Learning 
All going well we invite you to come into class for our “Communication of Learning” on Tuesday 12 April from 3.15 to 5.00pm. 
This is a chance for your child/ren to share with you what they've been doing at school. We're not sure what form it will take yet 
as it will be dependent on Covid restrictions, we’ll let you know closer to the time. If you would like a one-on-one chat with your 
child’s teacher please email them anytime to arrange a meeting. 

Marianne Coldham and staff 

Bayswater Parent Group 
Haere mai Bayswater Whanau.  The Bayswater Parent Group will be having its Annual General meeting on Tuesday the 1st 
March at 7.30 virtually via Google Meets.  Everyone is welcome.  We will review last years efforts and discuss the up coming 
year.  We will be having elections for Chair, Co-Chair, Secretary and Treasurer, please reach out to Nikki or Tash if you are 
interested in any of these roles or would like to know more about the parent group.  Email below or find us by the school fence, 
senior side.  You don't need to take on a role, if you are interested in helping in any way please come along and see what we 
are all about. 
 

https://calendar.google.com/event?action=TEMPLATE&tmeid=MjhlYTJnb28zaWttYTEwbTZpamRibzU5azAgcGFyZW50Z
3JvdXBAYmF5c3dhdGVyc2Nob29sLm56&tmsrc=parentgroup%40bayswaterschool.nz 
 

parentgroup@bayswaterschool.nz 



 

Congratulations  to our students who received a certificate at assembly on Friday 18th February for:- 
 
 

Room 2 Lachie demonstrating Personal Excellence during physical education. You supported and encouraged your 
team member so they could be successful. Miharo!  

 

 Lily for demonstrating the Bayswater value of Hauora. You were a tuakana and enhanced your classmate's 
mana by helping them be successful in their learning. Ka rawe! 

 
 

Room 3 Alejandra enhancing others' Hauora. You showed kindness and empathy as a tuakana to help another child solve 
a problem in a supportive way. 

 

 Sebastian showing Personal Excellence. You have shown initiative to take on responsibilities in the classroom. 
Tumeke! 

 
 

Room 4 Johnathan demonstrating the Bayswater values of Personal Excellence and Resilience. You are asking for help 
when you are stuck and giving your spelling and writing your best effort! Tumeke! 

 

 Hunter demonstrating the Bayswater value of Personal Excellence as you take on different jobs to help keep 
the classroom tidy and organised. Miharo!  

 
 

Room 6 Finlay the Bayswater value of Personal Excellence. You challenged yourself to extend your writing skills and 
offered beautiful ideas during shared writing. Tumeke.  

 

 Lillian the Bayswater value of Personal Excellence. You took on a reading challenge and stretched yourself to 
reach new goals. Ka pai. 

 
 

Room 9A Titus the Bayswater value of Hauora.  You are a caring, kind friend and are always looking for ways to 
support others' hauora. 

 
 

Room 9B Marnie the Bayswater value of Personal Excellence. You are a responsible role model by always being so 
actively engaged in your learning. You lift our collective hauora by always being positive and supporting 
others. We are lucky to have you in Room 9. Miharo! 

 

 Alfie the Bayswater value of Resilience. You are willing to apply yourself to new activities and give 
everything a go. You are beginning to make new friends to work and play with. We are proud of you. 
Tino pai! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HHHHaaaappyppyppyppy    BirthdBirthdBirthdBirthdaaaayyyy    ttttoooo………… 
Noa Kelis 9yrs, Roma Park 7yrs, Lennox Carew 9 yrs, Presley Ah Ken Fruen 9yrs, 

and Kaia Kelis 6 yrs 
We hope you all have fun and a wonderful time celebrating with your family and friends! 

 
 



Congratulations  to our students who received a certificate at assembly on Friday 25th February for:- 

 
Room 2 Elliot-Rose demonstrating Resilience at Waterwise. You persevered to successfully complete the capsizing activity. 

Ka rawe! 
  Martin demonstrating Personal Excellence during maths. You grouped and analysed your data squares to show 

the connections between the data. Miharo! 
 
 

Room 3 Ryoji showing Personal Excellence at Waterwise. You showed positivity and challenged yourself to capsize 
the optimist. Miharo! 

  Jaezel showing Personal Excellence at Waterwise. You achieved a successful capsize and showed confidence 
in the water. Tumeke! 

 
 

Room 4 Noah F looking out for others' hauora and showing initiative. You see what needs to be done and you do it, 
whether it be tidying up or helping someone else. Ka rawe!  

  Ayden demonstrating personal excellence and resilience in your learning. You are making really good choices 
and getting stuck into the activities straight away. Tumeke!   

 
 

Room 6 David the Bayswater value of Personal Excellence. You made great text to self connections during reading and 
shared them with confidence. Ka pai.  

  Azur the Bayswater value of personal excellence. You were a leader in your maths group and helped your 
team out of the learning pit with fractions. He whetū koe. 

 
 

Room 9A Seb the Bayswater value of Personal Excellence. You are  focused on your learning and a great role model to 
the rest of the class. Ka Pai 

 
 

Room 9B Oscar the Bayswater value of Personal Excellence. You are a star using your phonemic awareness to hear 
sounds and taking risks in your writing. We are proud of your learning. Tino pai! 

 

 Sophie the Bayswater value of Personal Excellence. You listened and followed the instructions to produce an 
accurate voice over to compliment your Whānau waka and taniwha learning. Tino pai! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Community Notices 
 

Great news! Your kids can attend Kelly Club Before and After School 
Care under ALL colours of the ‘Traffic Light’ system including RED. 
  
Kelly Club’s ‘Protect Each Other’ framework is in place as our 
foundation across all ‘traffic light’ colours to put your mind at ease.  
 
More information on how we are providing protection during Covid-
19 can be found on our website https://kellyclub.co.nz/covid19. 
 

Join us at the Sir Peter Blake Memorial Hall (located at Bayswater School) for our Before School Care (7:00 AM to 8:30 AM), 
After School Care (3:00 PM to 6:00 PM) and Holiday Programmes.  Pick up and drop off service available at Belmont School.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We offer exciting sessions including arts & crafts, sports, 
cooking, as well as structured ‘free-time’.  
 
Our programmes are Ministry of Social Development 
approved, with Work & Income subsidies available.  
 
For more information and to book, visit our website 
https://kellyclub.co.nz/bayswater or contact Jhel on  
022 301 8610 or email bayswater@kellyclub.co.nz. 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Mat Pilates 
$10 per class Tuesdays  7.15 pm - Hauraki School Hall 

 Thursdays  7.15 pm - Stanley Bay School Hall 

Pop the kids to bed, come along and give pilates a try.  Everybody is welcome.  My 45 
minute classes focus on strengthening your postural, core and stabilising muscles as 
well as some all important stretching.   
 

I cater for all fitness/experience levels, pre/post natal and injuries.  If you have any 
injuries, please be sure to email me in advance.   
 
BYO pilates/yoga mat.  Private lessons available upon request.   
 
To sign up or to get more information please email Bridget at bridget@bpilates.co.nz 
or call 021 025 40751 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Tots to Teens Magazine 
What’s in this issue for parents? 
» Handling school drop-off  
» Filling the lunchbox 
» Making maths fun for kids is the trick 
» How to manage attention-seeking behaviour 
» Parent guide: Teaching kids to ride a bike  
» Fears and phobias? 
» The dyslexia checklist 
and (as always) EPIC GIVEAWAYS 
 
Here’s your link to the FEBRUARY ISSUE digital magazine https://issue2202.totstoteens.co.nz 
 

Devonport JETS Run  
The JETS run series will continue every Wednesday until March 30th with a choice of 
3km, 5km and occasional 10km routes through Devonport.  Registration is from 5.45pm 
every Wednesday for a 6pm start from the Narrow Neck beach cafe.  Entry fees are 
$6A/ $5C including a post-race drink and both place getter and spot prizes.   
Further info from paulcornish@xtra.co.nz or 0274 379 423. 

 

Kumon Mathematics and English  
Back to school with confidence! Kumon Mathematics and English focuses on students’ fundamental literacy and numeracy 
skills, the building blocks for later learning.  Contact us to discuss how we can help your child have a bright 2022.  
Ph: 021 167 0019, Julie Chan Instructor Forrest Hill & Takapuna Education Centres. 
 

Kidz Can Music Company Takapuna 
Kidz Can Music Company, is a local Music School in Takapuna, with 22 years of teaching north shore families. We can offer 
students the opportunity to learn Piano, Guitar, Violin and Voice after school. Lessons are available after school from Monday 
through to Friday Starting at 3.30pm until 6.00pm. All lessons are ½ an hour in duration.  We offer small groups of 2 students 
and private lessons depending on your needs.  Lessons cost are as follows:  All small groups $18.00 per week.  Private lessons 
$27.00 per week.  
 

We are now open for enrolments in 2022.  For more information regarding times please contact Susan Fraser on  
410-1506 or 021 378 007 or email at susanf@kidzcan.co.nz 

 
North Shore United are currently offering FREE turn up and play sessions for our Junior Girls 
 
Junior Girls Fun, Turn Up and Play Sessions  
Age:  8 -12 years old 
When: Thursdays 
Time:   5.00pm - 5.40pm 
Cost:   FREE 
End Date - Thursday 31st March  
 

Venue - Bayswater Park until Thursday 3rd March and then  
Takapuna Grammar School (back field on Winscombe Street)  
from 10th March - 31st March.  All girls will need to register via  
the following link: https://forms.gle/Ve2bAaEkf6aDU8hp8 
  
 



  
 
 


